Come to the Seaside...



We are going to Chalkwell



Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to accompany your child on On Our Summer Outing to Chalkwell Beach

• When? Tuesday 14th June 2022

• How? Travelling on the C2C train from Limehouse Station to Chalkwell Station.

• Cost? A contribution of £10 per family

Please be at nursery no later than 9.00am We will be returning no later than 3.00pm

What to bring:

Healthy Lunch ~ Something to drink (no glass bottles) ~ spare clothes ~ a towel ~ blanket to sit on ~ weather appropriate clothing ~ bucket and spade.

If your child has medical needs, please bring their medication with you. E.g. asthma, eczema etc.

P.TO

SEASIDE TRIP

Annual Trip to Chalkwell Beach- Tuesday 14th June 2022

The whole school are going on their summer trip to Chalkwell Beach on **Tuesday 14th June 2022**.

We hope that every child will have **ONE** parent with them.

It is a wonderful opportunity to share this special experience and adults and children come back with lots of happy memories.

We are sorry that we can only accommodate one parent per child on this outing and we ask that you make arrangements for younger siblings to be cared for.

Because part-time children are not insured for being with us for a full day they **MUST** be accompanied by a parent or carer.

Chalkwell is a long pebbly beach with a small shop in which you can buy basic refreshments. The railway station is at the western end of the beach.

What will happen on the day?

We will meet at school at 9am and will walk together to Limehouse station to catch the train to Chalkwell. We will be back at Limehouse by 3.00pm.

We are asking for a contribution of £10 per family (1 adult and 1 child) towards the cost of the train tickets. This should be paid via your ParentPay account, you should have received a letter explaining how to set up an account.

Please leave buggies/pushchairs at home. Chalkwell beach is right next to the train station so the children will not have a long walk.

We also ask that parents do not use their mobile phones or iPods on the trip. The children are looking forward to your undivided attention and want to be able to talk to you about what they see, hear and do.

What to bring:

Please remember that you will have to carry your belongings to and from the station. Children should wear comfortable clothes and shoes that they can easily take off and put on. As they may get wet, a change of clothing is a good idea.

They will need a waterproof coat in case it is rainy or windy and a sunhat and sunscreen to protect them from the sun. A bucket and spade and a plastic bag to collect shells, stones and seaweed will also be useful.

Please remember to bring a packed lunch for yourself and your child, unless your child is entitled to a free school meal. Please don't bring glass bottles. Bring something to sit on and towels and swimming costumes.

Parents and children will be expected to stay with the staff from your child's room and not to leave the beach.

We know that it will be a great day and we look forward to sharing it with you.